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A Notice for Church Bulletins
[bookmark: _Hlk105178088]

The Parish and Diocese of Parramatta takes the safeguarding of children and vulnerable persons seriously. This includes past or present forms of abuse. 

Safeguarding those who are vulnerable is part of the mission that Jesus Christ entrusts to our Church. We all have a role to play in safeguarding those who are vulnerable. 

If you have any concerns about someone’s immediate safety, or you suspect a crime may have or is likely to occur, please contact NSW Police on Triple Zero (000). 

Concerns about safeguarding in the Diocese may be referred to your Parish Priest, or directly to the:
Office for Safeguarding and Professional Standards  
Ph (02) 8838 3419
Email: safeguarding@parracatholic.org.

Information about the Diocese’s response and supports about safeguarding children and vulnerable people are available at www.safeguarding.org.au.
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